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I'm writing to express my strong support for prohibiting application fees in rental 

homes. Rental application fees limit the number of units a prospective leasee can 

consider, but there is often a pressure for time to move out of the current home. 

Removing this barrier means renters can find a timely, suitable home sooner and 

more securely. In addition the fee discourages renters from leaving a unit when it is 

not habitable.  


